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27.11.15
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you for all your lovely homework on toys from the past some people have even sent in their old toys which we have enjoyed looking at they are now in our toy museum. We promise we will look after them.

We all now have our parts for the Nativity play and have begun learning the songs which are very catchy I’m sure the children will soon be singing them for you.
In RE we have been learning about how we prepare for Jesus birthday in our homes and in school during Advent. As part of our Advent celebrations the children will be bringing home a Nativity crib scene please talk about it with your child and complete some of the suggested activities. Then write or draw in the book provided or perhaps take a photograph. Return it to school the next day so that another child can take it home. Thank you

We have designed our robots and next week we will be making them, please will you send in boxes so that we can get constructing on Monday.

Homework: 

In maths we have been learning about pairs and counting in lots of 2 please help your child to complete the homework activity.

Also masking an angel as suggested for our RE display.

Please continue to listen to your child read regularly and help them to learn the tricky words they have brought home. Just do a few at a time, little and often. Everyone has a new library book this week too. 
Have a good weekend.
Mrs Higginbotttom and the Reception team
Thank you for all the wonderful mobiles that have been brought in the children have loved talking about them and who helped them. Some of them have been a real family effort. They look great displayed in the classroom.

Please will you make sure that all uniform and PE kits are named as we are having terrible trouble on PE days making sure that everyone is wearing the right uniform as you can appreciate thirty sets of school uniform all look the same. You also have a better chance of getting lost items returned to you if they are named.

This week we have been sharing our ideas about pirate treasure. We have drawn buried treasure and written treasure lists. In phonics we have been learning the r, h, b and f sounds and learning to sound out words with these sounds in them. In maths we have been using practical apparatus to make 10 using two numbers and learning the symbols for + and = .Some of us have even been writing addition number sentences. The children are taking part in guided reading sessions in school as well as reading the books they are bringing home. Today we have been in the ICT suite drawing pictures of God’s world.

For homework this week everyone has new reading and library books and words and sounds to learn. Everyone also has a Maths challenge to complete.  

Have a good weekend.
Reception staff 

